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Comments: I would like to register my concern about the proposed Targhee expansion. I have been a pass

holder at the area since 2003 and have watched and waited for improvements in skiable terrain since the

previous expansion was approved. Not much has been done - though some basic amenities have been needed

for sometime.A warming hut and  something other than pit toilet would be good for the Peaked Mtn area.  This

area is especially popular on foggy, windy days and could use some amenities. But major expansion into the

forest/canyon floor seems ludicrous at best. Seeking crowds to equal Vail? 

Any parking or improved transit issues addressed? How about disruption of wildlife in Canyon area? Water for

snowmaking? Where does the runoff wind up? 

 

There are so many areas of impact for this expansion that I hope the powers that be are not swayed by slick

corporate presentations or pressures. Teton Valley deserves a thorough, thoughtful sensitive examination of

issues and consequences before anything  further is approved.

 

Back to my original thought - how about fulfilling plans approved many years ago?

 

Thanks for your time.


